# **NPSA Newsletter**





#### Welcome!

Term 6 is upon us and there are many finish lines in sight. We'd like to say a huge thank you for all of your support this year; what we've managed to achieve as a charity of volunteers has been quite amazing. The sense of community has been really strong throughout the year, as has the incredible fundraising, so thank you for making all of this possible. Let's see what this final term has in store...



#### **Annual AGM**

## Term 6 planned events

What and where?	When?	How?
BBQ	Friday 14th June 5-7pm	Pre-order your food and drink and volunteer your help if you can. Find the link for the sales in this newsletter.
Festival of Football	Friday 5th July	Years 3/4/5/6 find a team (5-7 players) and sign up! Find the link for registration in this newsletter.
NPSA AGM	Tuesday 2nd July 7:30pm	Join us to discuss how we can support the school. Would you be interested in becoming a trustee? Read on below to find out how you can help support our charity.
Summer Fair	Saturday 6th July 2-4pm	Sign up to your class stall to help out on the day.
Lolly sale	Friday 12th July	Can you help run the sale? We're looking for 2/3 volunteers from 2:50pm.

#### **Tuesday 2nd July**

We'd like to invite you all to attend the NPSA AGM. where we'll share our achievements and fundraising plans for the next year, and vote for our committee members. This year, we're looking for some volunteers to join our trustees committee. The trustees meet three times a year (usually after an NPSA meeting) to discuss how the charity is being run. This is a very small commitment but a vital

therefore our children.

Email

npsabath@gmail.com to
find out more.

responsibility for the NPSA to continue to

support the school and



The 100 club - want to find out more? Watch here

## **Events review**



## **JLT fundraising**

A huge well done to the JLT and their fundraising efforts on Friday 17th June. Not only did they hold a fantastic cake sale, but they also took on the daunting task of washing staff cars! Their determination and dedication is certainly to be admired, and as always, the JLT are a real asset to Newbridge School.



## **Colour Fun Run**

On Sunday 19th May 9:30-11am, the team of year 2 parents, Laura, Amy, Bex, Hannah, Anna, Annie and Katie hosted an excellent event, raising almost £1000 in just a couple of hours (minus the time it took to bake all the incredible, edible medals!). The photo alone is enough to put a smile on your face, so you can just imagine (if you didn't already witness!) just how many happy faces there were that morning. This event continues to be a very special one at brining the community together. A huge thanks to the volunteers and their families for making it happen.

## Library

A massive thanks to Rosie Roche, Sarah and Alex Keep, Nic Gunthorpe, Sarah Thornber, Nicky Taylor and the many children that helped to empty and move the library during the holidays. Thanks to some excellent organisation and heavy lifting, the team, (along with 5 lovely **Good Gym** helpers)

managed to move every single book down the corridor to a new, temporary home. This empty space can now be used for class music lessons this term, whilst phase one of the library relocation and renovation is due to take place in the summer holidays.



## Up coming events

## **BBQ**

Join us for our annual Family BBQ evening from **5-7pm on Friday 14th June** – enjoy a hog roast with all the trimmings, hot dogs (inc veggie and gluten free options), ice cream van and a fully stocked bar! Plus some Live Music.

https://npsa.rallyup.com/npsabbq/Campaign/Details

# Upper School Festival of Football





### Friday 5th July 3:30-5:30pm

Open to all **year 3/4/5/6 children** who want to play in a fun festival of football. 7 players per team (5 players on the pitch) for short games. All children will receive a certificate and depending on the numbers there may be a

knock out stage following the group matches. Each team needs to register with a responsible adult as their manager by **Friday 28th June latest**. Entry forms can be completed using this <u>link</u> – please send one form per team.

Fees (£3 per player) minimum of 5 players, maximum 7 per team, to be paid as a team to the NPSA account (account number 82873168, sort code 30-99-86) referencing the team name. Entries received after Friday June 28th will not be able to be included so don't miss out!

Any queries please contact <a href="mailto:sarahcoweybath@gmail.com">sarahcoweybath@gmail.com</a> or npsabath@gmail.com

#### **Get in touch**

If you are able to help with one of our planned events, or have an idea for an event you'd like to organise, the best way to get in touch is by email - npsabath@gmail.com

#### **Summer Fair**

On **Saturday 6th July, 2-4pm**, we'll be hosting our annual Summer Fair. As always, there promises to be a lot of fun and entertainment to be had by one and all.

Please see the table below for details on what your class(es) will be donating (donations to be brought in on **Friday 5th July**) and which stall your class will be running. Each class needs at least 8 volunteers to enable the stall to run smoothly, so please help your class reps out by signing up - children are welcome to help you out!

2	024 Stall SUMMER	Donation SUMMER
Bees	Hoop a toy	Sweets
Ladybirds	Craft - bracelets	Sweets
1EO	Welly wanging	Chocolate
1G	Chocolate tombola	Chocolate
2M	Bar	Chocolate
2R	Sweet tombola	Chocolate
3ВА	Sand art	Sweets
30G	Hot dogs	Sweets
4T	Adult tombola	Adult tombola
4B	Coconut shy	Adult tombola
5HB	Hook a duck	Gift for hoop a toy (e.g.
5F	Cafe	cuddly, good condition unwanted toy
6KR	Bouncy something	Adult tombola
6N	Obstacle course	Adult tombola

Newbridge **Primary School** Summer SATURDAY 6 2PM-4PM Join us for lots of fun including inflatables • craft stalls • welly wanging • tombolla • cafe • bar hair wraps
 face painting • summer games • hook a duck entertainment • food stalls • raffle • and much much more! CHARMOUTH ROAD **NEWBRIDGE, BATH** CARD AND CASH ACCEPTED
FREE ENTRY FOR PRESCHOOLERS

Do you or your child want to **run a stall** of their own at the fair? If you
have a **product to sell or a competition to run** then we'd love
to hear about it. Please fill in the **form** and we'll get back to you

ASAP.

Help us raise £10K for the New Library



Online shop through
the easyfundraising
website/app
for automatic donations

<u>Sign up at</u> <u>easyfundraising.org.uk</u>



Join 100 Club and
give £2 a month
(with a chance
to win too)

\*Click the links to find out more